



# TMHA Meeting Minutes

Location: White Building, Tweed, ON

Date: Thursday, June 19, 2025

---

## Attendance

Sadie Stewart  
Haillie Broek  
Melissa Beers

Teri Woods  
Catie Gordon  
Jeff Newman

Amanda Mousseau

---

## Approval of Minutes

- Sadie Stewart
- Amanda Mousseau

---

## Action Items

- **Power Skating and Goalie Clinic Booking** – Jeff – Anthony fully Committed this year again – Jeff confirmed this with him, 3 nights on and one off to begin with, and in new year we may change some things up, goalie clinic we will work with CH for that maybe one week here and one week there but Dryden Bedard is a go from the Oil Kings
- **Silver Stick Registrations/Hotels** – Both U13 and U18 are registered in Silver Stick and paid for – U18s Hotel is booked (all Pembroke and Petawawa hotels asking for \$500.00 deposit now), having trouble booking one for U13 – have reached out about campground that a previous team stayed at, awaiting name of campground but this is 40 minutes from arenas, LL Silver Stick wasn't open yet
- **Tax Return** – Amanda – she is working on this with Mike at her work
- **Vacant Positions** – Equipment Manager, Ice Scheduler, Centre Contact, Leo League Director and Vice President

---

## Financials

- **Update:** \$31,258.29 main account, \$19,647.91 in fundraising account, \$50,906.20 together, 2 cheques here to be signed, 2024 invoice from Talbot for name bars from Harmony Homes – Sadie to verify with Louise – Louise paid that and we reimbursed Louise, Louise is going to look up e-transfer and send us receipt and e-transfer note to send to Talbot

---

## Registrar

- **Update:** U18s we have 16, 10 U13s and 1 or 2 in U9, U7 and U8, U7 are kind of up in the air figuring out what to do, possibility of mixing together with such low numbers. Jeff to send an email to OMHA to verify Prep-skates before tryouts to make sure who we have to include and exclude.
- **Incentive for Registration:** lets just keep posting every week and keep sharing to groups for now, past registrar has noted that it is always slow this time of year

---

## Centre Contact/Leo Coordinator

- **OMHA – Rep: when is the next meeting?** We need Mike taken off of this. – Todd moving in and Suzanne moving out, next meeting in August. Jeff to handle.
- **OMHA – LL: when is the next meeting?** We need Amber taken off of this. Need to contact Shannon Lynch, Jeff to try and locate an email and get things switched around.

---

### Ice Scheduler

---

- **Marmora Ice** – Josh Moore met with Marmora Municipality in regard to the arena, things are still looking good to open for beginning of September, Josh was giving them all of our info so they had that when we are looking to book in for Prep Skates and Tryouts, Josh made a schedule and proposed this to the arena, hoping to get confirmation on this!
- **Old Ice Times/Hours:** Catie handed out our old ice schedule so everyone knew how much time we had each day and where things were, things will have to be looked at and configured differently, 2 ½ for LL and 3 for rep for ice times (hours)

---

### Fundraising

---

- **Poker Run Update:** went well lots of bikes, Sadie finalized with Davine the amount is \$4500.00
- **Other Fundraising:** Ashley and Sadie have been chatting about a few things - do band fundraiser as a combined fundraiser, this would be TMHA specific but in the spring - ping pong ball race down St. Carthag's hill and obviously the ticket lottery as well, big ones are the plan, oil kings 50/50 we will wait for them to organize, there is an option of raffle box online 50/50, and then we have the dump empty runs – we need some new people a few that were doing are retiring from it (Sadie to ask - Jimmy Gaylord, Bryan Brooks, Phil Rashotte)

---

### New/Other Business

---

- **Coaching Qualifications Update:** Development 1 needed – only one needing was Brad so far, Mike Else and Ken McKichan are certified trainers and Brad was going to talk to them about if they would want to train or not
- **Trophy and Toques and Hats from Marc:** Jeff to message and receive those
- **Incorporation:** Haillie to remind Morgan about new papers
- **Facebook:** Teri to look into fixing getting on as the administrator as right now using Meta Solutions is a very hard way to run the Facebook page, talk about a new page but we are thinking we should wait until after teams are made to do this so that things aren't missed
- **HCR for registrar account:** Jeff to message Mike in regard to this

---

### Next Meeting

---

- August 14<sup>th</sup>, 2025 at 7pm